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Bermudez, Brianna, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

VonGonten, Glenn, EMNRD 
Friday, July 13, 2012 3:51 PM 
Bermudez, Brianna, EMNRD 
FW: Enterprise-San Juan-c-141-initial-apparent groundwater impact 

Glenn von Gonten 
Senior Hydrologist 
Environmental Bureau 
Oil Conservation Division 
Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
505-476-3488 
Fax-476-3462 
glenn.vongonten@state.nm.us 
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd/ 

From: Smith, David rmailto:DRSmith(5)eprod,coml 
Sent: Wednesday, April 11, 2012 2:42 PM 
To: VonGonten, Glenn, EMNRD; Powell, Brandon, EMNRD 
Cc: Dailey, Aaron 

Subject: RE: Enterprise-San Juan-c-141-initial-apparent groundwater impact 

Thanks Aaron. 

Glenn, this is an older condensate release site that Enterprise recently investigated to determine if further actions are 
necessary or not. We cannot find a record of any initial reporting to the OCD regarding the site, and have submitted a C-
141 Notification after I talked with Brandon earlier today. Due to the low concentrations of benzene measured in 
groundwater at this location, a permanent monitor wel! will be necessary to determine if any impacts are actually 
present above agency action levels. Based on the information I currently have, the affected area appears to be very 
limited in extent. We are currently preparing a work plan for investigation of the site to ensure any impacts are fully 
delineation and remediated. The work plan should be submitted to the OCD within the next week or so. Thanks. 

David R. Smith, P.G. 
Senior Environmental Scientist 
Enterprise Products Operating LLC 
1100 Louisiana, Rm 13.036 
Houston, TX 77002-S227 
Office: (7.1.3) 381-2286 
Mobile: (713) 501-8136 
Email: drsmith(5)eDrod.com 

This message (including any attachment) is confidential and intended for a specific individual and purpose. 
If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and delete this message. 
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From: Dailey, Aaron 
Sent: Wednesday, April 11, 2012 3:27 PM 
To: 'VonGonten, Glenn, EMNRD' 
Cc: Powell, Brandon, EMNRD; Smith, David 

Subject: Enterprise-San Juan-c-141-initial-apparent groundwater impact 

Good afternoon Glenn, 

Please find the attached c-141 for the Enterprise San Juan Division K-17/K Loop remediation. A hard copy has been 
submitted via certified mail to Santa Fe and Aztec. A third party environmental corrective action report/reports will be 
submitted to the OCD Environmental Bureau regarding this site soon. 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
Sincerely, 
aaron 

Aaron Dailey 
Enterprise Products 
Field Environmental Scientist-San Juan Basin 
614 Reilly Avenue 
Farmington, NM 87401 
505/599-2286 
505/427-1719 cell 
amdailev@eprod.com 

This message (including any attachments) is confidential and intended for a specific individual and purpose. If you are not 
the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and delete this message. 
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